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Michelle Endresz

From: Heidi Chapman on behalf of Amy Tucker
Sent: Wednesday, March 30, 2022 1:14 PM
To: Amy Tucker
Cc: Scott Jessie; Elizabeth A. Laduke
Subject: CMO Blast:  National Doctor's Day Message from Scott Jessie, Chief Nursing Officer

Importance: High

Sent on behalf of Scott Jessie, Chief Nursing Officer, Upstate University Hospital… 
 

 
 
On behalf of Upstate Nursing, I would like to wish all of you a Happy Doctor’s Day! 
 
At Upstate, we are very lucky to have such a tremendous group of committed, skilled and collaborative physician 
partners. 
 
We work side by side to provide care for those most in need, the sickest, and the most critically injured across all of 
Central New York. 
 
We learn from you, provide care with you, celebrate successes with you, and share in our joint sorrow for those we can 
no longer help. 
 
It takes special people to do this work, it is hard, stressful, and at times overwhelming, especially over these past two 
years 
 
Thank you for choosing to work here at Upstate, for choosing to help the people of Central New York, and for choosing 
to collaborate with Upstate nursing to deliver exceptional care 
 
You are exceptional and we appreciate you every day! 
 
Scott 
 
Scott Jessie MSN, RN, NEA-BC 
Chief Nursing Officer 
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The information contained in this email is confidential and intended only for the use of the party to whom it is 
addressed.  If you are not the intended recipient, please be aware that you are strictly prohibited from sharing, 
distributing, or copying this email.  If you have received this email by mistake, please notify the sender.  Thank you. 
 


